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Columbus Partner Provides Direction for Establishing a “Zero-
Tolerance” Workplace in a #MeToo Culture
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Although employers understand that employees expect them to do more than they have in the past to
prevent workplace harassment, commitments to “zero tolerance” sometimes are vague, fueling
misperceptions about how employers intend to respond to misconduct. A “one-size-fits-all”
approach may lead to cynicism about the fairness of employers’ processes for handling complaints
and can have a chilling effect on the reporting of workplace harassment.

In an article for Metro magazine, Columbus partner Mat Parker explains principles around which
employers should build sexual harassment prevention programs.

To read the article, visit Metro.


https://www.metro-magazine.com/blogpost/733593/zero-tolerance-of-workplace-harassment-striking-the-right-balance
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

